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CCC Communiqué 
December 8, 2020 

News & Announcements: 
v New Course Proposal: The following proposal was presented at CCC. Please contact your Curriculum 

Reps and/or the faculty author if you have questions or comments. 
 HLTH - Introduction to Community Health Work       R. Ryan 
 
v Certificates of Achievement: On December 1st, CCC approved applications for four new Certificates of 

Achievement: Basic Pharmacy Technician; Pharmacy Assistant (Aide/Clerk); Air Conditioning Mechanic; 
Test, Adjust and Balancing (TAB) Technician. Each will be sent to the FHDA Board of Trustees for 
approval at an upcoming meeting. 

 
v Equity in our Curriculum: 

include aspects of anti-racism and equity. And many expressed interest in hearing from a Foothill faculty 
member who has already gone through the process of updating courses using an equity mindset—the 
CCC Team hopes to bring in such a guest speaker when meetings resume next quarter. We will continue 
conversations about other ways to take action and make progress; please reach out to Eric or your CCC 
reps if you have any feedback or if you have a recommendation for our guest speaker—including yourself! 

 
v Credit for Prior Learning: Kurt Hueg and Teresa Ong will be holding a meeting after the new year to 

discuss how to move forward with creating new opportunities for Credit for Prior Learning at Foothill. If you 
are interested in participating, please reach out to Kurt or Teresa. 

 
v Adding 
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spring: Curriculum Best Practices, Foothill General Education Process. Details about each are included in 
the approved proposals posted on the CCC Policies & Resolutions webpage. If you are interested in 
participating in either group, please contact your CCC Reps or Eric. 

 
 

 Wishing you a Safe and 
Stress-free Winter Break 

 

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/policies.html

